

Miami-Dade County Public Schools

giving our students the world

Superintendent of Schools Dr. Jose L. Dotres Miami-Dade County School Board
Mari Tere Rojas, Chair
Danny Espino, Vice Chair
Roberto J. Alonso
Lucia Baez-Geller
Dr. Dorothy Bendross-Mindingall
Mary Blanco
Monica Colucci
Dr. Steve Gallon III
Luisa Santos

November 6, 2023

Ms. Dana Pezoldt, Cultural Projects Administrator Miami-Dade County Department of Cultural Affairs 111 NW 1 Street, Suite 625 Miami, FL 33128

Dear Ms. Pezoldt:

On behalf of Miami-Dade County Public Schools (M-DCPS), I am pleased to provide this letter of support for entitled to the Miami-Dade County Department of Cultural Affairs for the 2024 Summer Arts & Science Camps for Kids (SAS-C) Grants Program.
For the past 16 years, hundreds of art students from M-DCPS have participated in Activities consist of after-school training in dance, music, and visual arts. Schools to be served include:
The program will take place in community-based facilities in Perrine, Wynwood, and Homestead.
The District agrees to offer support to recruit students for the 2024 after school program. The Division of Academics and the Department of Visual and Performing Arts will circulate information regarding camp program to art teachers throughout M-DCPS.
We anticipate that Summer Camp will once again enhance our existing school-based arts programs and meaningfully impact M-DCPS students. We are pleased to support 12024 SAS-C grant application.
Sincerely,
Dr. Jose L. Dotres
Superintendent of Schools

JLD:aa L0307